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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Post Office Box 5323 River Forest, Illinois 60305 Pollution Control Board

Telephone: 708/368-1848 Cellphone: 312/899-7388 E-Mail: JonGilbert23@sbcglobatne t Fax: 708/388-0284

June 26, 2006

Dorothy M. Gunn
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 West Randolph
Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re: PCB 06-176

Dear Ms. Gunn:

The Village of River Forest is in receipt of the Board's order directing it to file an
amended petition on or before July 3, 2006 . After consultation with IEPA representatives and our
consultant, Environmental Solutions, the Village Administrator has elected not to take further
action regarding the appeal . Accordingly, we request that the matter be removed from the
Board's docket .

Thank you .
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River Forest/Charles Biondo (via e-mail)
IEPA/William Ingersoll (via e-mail)

Jo than B. Gilbert
Village Attorney
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